
MEETING OF JULY 13, 2020 

 

 

     The meeting was called to order by Mayor Webb.  Council Members Bezdicek, Hinds, Smick, 

Smith, and Watson were in attendance.  Also attending were Judy and Christian Hergert. 

 

     The minutes of the June 22, 2020 Meeting were read and approved as read. 

 

     The payables were presented to the Council for their review and discussion followed.  The 

payables were moved by Watson and seconded by Bezdicek.  Motion carried by vote of the 

Council. 

 

Claims #13618, 13625-13642, 13648-13650                                          $8481.60 

P/R #13619-13624, 13643-13647                                                              11354.27    

 

     The bids for the upcoming road project were announced.  Capstone Structures LLC for 

$124,458.20 and Shamrock Paving for $153,535.00.  Anderson Perry & Associates reviewed the 

bids and ok’d Capstone Structures.  The Council moved by Watson and seconded by Smick to 

approve their bid of $124,458.20.  The Council also approved the updated cost estimate for the 

project by motion from Watson and second from Smick.  They also approved the consultant 

agreement by motion from Smick and second by Bezdicek. 

 

     Judy and Christian reported that they are still having problems with their neighbor. 

 

     Karl Aukerman requested a building permit to add onto his existing shop. 

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________________      _________________________________ 

COUNCIL MEMBER LYDIA SMITH                          MAYOR 


